HOUSEHOLD GOODS DRIVE - FRIDAY, DECEMBER 14

Dear Serra Students and Parents:

On Friday, December 14th, we will be collecting Household Goods for families in need in our very own community. Please consider bringing in any of the following items:

Dish soap Laundry detergent Fabric softener Cleaning solutions (e.g. 409) Sponges and scrub brushes Windex Bars of soap Shaving cream & razors Plastic bags	Lysol Rubber gloves Hand brooms Dustpans Furniture polish Shampoo & rinse Deodorant Kleenex Aluminum foil	Fabric softener Towels & washcloths Paper towels Toilet paper Paper napkins Toothpaste & brushes Brushes & combs Baby diapers & wipes Hotel samples
---	---	---

Your donations benefit the clients who visit the St. Kilian Food Pantry. We help many families in our area – from Dana Point and San Juan Capistrano up through Laguna Hills and Mission Viejo, to Ladera Ranch and Rancho Santa Margarita. Donations can always be dropped off at the St. Kilian Parish Office at any time.

God bless you all for your generosity!